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I write this submission to inform the Inquiry of the impact of rising energy bills.

We are a family of 4. We have paid $120 per fortnight toward our electricity bill for the
last seven years. This used to adequately cover our costs. Perhaps, we'd be one payment
short of the due date. 

However, we are currently $750 behind. Our usage is the same, but costs are much more
expensive. 

Should we make sure our account is up to date or take our children or a Tassie getaway
during the holidays? 

Regards, 
Ali Edwards
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